The Office of the Lower Rio Grande Valley
Development Council (LRGVDC) located at
301 West Railroad, Weslaco Texas 78596 is
accepting proposals for the following opportunity:

Fuel System Upgrade

Specifications may be obtained online at http://
www.lrgvdc.org/procurement.htmil.

Proposals will be accepted until 5:00pm
CST, February 06th, 2023. Proposals will
be accepted by email only, and all proposals
must be sent to Irgvdc@Irgvdc.org. The
email subject line must indicate “RFP — Fuel
System Upgrade”. Proposer should submit the
proposals on the complete packages. Partial
proposals will not be accepted. Proposals
must mirror the published specifications. Any
questions regarding the specifications may be
submitted via email only to Irgvdc@Irgvdc.org.

Any item that does not perform or meet tests
as specified will be replaced at no cost to the
LRGVDC. Transfer of assignment of contracts by
service provider/winning proposer is prohibited.
It is the policy of LRGVDC that Disadvantaged
Business Enterprises shall have the maximum
practicable opportunity to participate in the
performance of contracts. Consequently, the
DBE requirements of 49 CFR Part 26, will apply
to any agreements resulting from this RFP.

The LRGVDC reserves the right to refuse and
reject any and all proposals and to waive any
formalities or technicalities and to accept the
proposal considered to be the best and most
advantageous to the LRGVDC. Proposals
submitted past the date and time mentioned
above or submitted by fax will not be accepted.
Proposals cannot be altered or amended after
the submission deadline. If no proposal is
accepted, the entire solicitation process may be
repeated.




